
 

Nathaniel Lichfield & Partners Limited 
14 Regent’s Wharf 
All Saints Street 
London N1 9RL 

Registered in England No. 2778116 

Regulated by the RICS 
 

Offices also in 
Cardiff 
Leeds 
Manchester 
Newcastle 
 

 

Mr. G. Whittingham 
Planning Department 
Camden Town Hall Extension 
Argyle Street 
London 
WC1H 8EQ  

14 Regent's Wharf 

All Saints Street 

London N1 9RL 

 

020 7837 4477 

london@nlpplanning.com 

 

nlpplanning.com 

 

Date 24 January 2015 
Our ref  13636/DG/BK/7877357v1 
Your ref  

Dear Mr Whittingham 

London Borough of Camden:  53 Fitzroy Park – Daylight and Sunlight Effects 

 

Nathaniel Lichfield and Partners has been instructed by the applicant, Mrs Volossov, to review the 

potential daylight and sunlight impacts arising from the proposed development at the above site. 

NLP’s daylight and sunlight team is experienced at advising developers and planning authorities 

on the daylight and sunlight effects arising from new development in the context of the BRE 

guidance and relevant planning policy, so is well placed to advise on the scheme’s impacts.  

We have reviewed the application drawings prepared by Wolff Architects as well as the approved 

planning application drawings for neighbouring properties. It is clear from these drawings that, 

given the position of the proposed development, the surrounding topography, and its relative 

height and scale, the proposed house will have no material effect on the levels of natural light 

received by neighbouring properties, with the possible exception of No. 51 Fitzroy Park. 

No. 51 Fitzroy Park comprises a building of two/three storeys built into the slope and situated on 

elevated ground to the north of the application site. While the proposed development will subtend 

an angle in excess of 25 degrees from the building’s lower ground floor level, this floor of the 

property accommodates a dual aspect living/dining room which has entirely glazed facades facing 

south and west. The west facing window will be entirely unaffected by the development and the 

levels of internal daylight within the room will remain exceptionally high with the new house as 

proposed at No. 53 Fitzroy Park in place (measured in terms of both Average daylight Factor and 

Daylight Distribution). This is illustrated in the annotated drawings at Appendix 1.  
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On this basis, we are comfortable that the proposed development will not cause any material 

effects on the natural light levels experienced at No. 51 Fitzroy Park. No further analysis is 

considered necessary in the context of the BRE guidance.   

Please contact me with any further queries.  

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Ben Kelway 
Planning Director 
  



 
 

P3/3  7877357v1 
 

 

Appendix 1:  
 
Annotated Drawings of No. 51 Fitzroy Park  



Extent of glazing on 

south & west facades 

Approx 75% of facade glazed Approx 25%



Extent of glazing across 

south & west elevations 

serving lower ground floor 

room


